Year 6 Reflections - My time at Snug Primary' (excerpts)



At a young age, I remember always going to the large tree in the middle of the Kinder playground, to watch the lady bugs and to look at the eggs that they had laid.

I have mixed feelings about moving to high school. I feel I am prepared to go, but I will miss Snug PS a lot. I'm nervous, excited and sad but I think I will like high school when I get used to the transition. Recently, I was inspired by this quote after studying Mahatma Gandhi.

"Live as if you were to die tomorrow. Learn as if you were to live forever."

Sebastian



Emily W

In Prep, I remember when we were learning about countries, the teachers set up a plane in the classroom, so we got to go around the 'world classroom' and try foods from different countries. In grade 5 and 6, my teachers were Mr Mac and Miss Heard. The work was more advanced, but I soon got used to it. Mr Lodge makes a great member to the grade 6 team too. My favourite memory from grade 6 was Camp. I tried a lot of new things such as activities and foods. The date pudding we had for dessert one night was amazing! My time at Snug has been a road to success, leading me into high school, which I am looking forward to.

I'm happy to have come to Snug PS.



Prep was one of the best years of my life when I got to play in the big playground for the first time ever! I'll miss Snug Primary School. This school is amazing & I wish I never had to leave. I've made soooo so many memories, both good & bad. Some amazing memories I want to keep are when I first started Kitchen classes and playing in the big playground. Some bad ones are when Mrs O'Malley left. She was always helpful, calm & fun as my Drama teacher.

break times. Also the gym is fun to do P.E. i

Snug is a great school

bike-track to ride on at

Blake



Emily B

When I first came to Snug Primary School, I thought it was just for making new friends or having fun, just like my old Day-care. It had everything my old Daycare had; comfy cushions with bright cheerful colours, a tiny home corner where you could make believe and play, craft activities that made giant messes and even a small playground outside to climb and run around. The more I came, the more I got to see and do, then I realised we must move up a grade every year. Once in Prep, I started to notice that there was more to school life... I remember I hid a ziplock bag with water and glitter inside of it and then locked it in one of the girl's toilet stalls, as I didn't want it getting

taken by anyone....

...my brain told me it would be the perfect place to hide it, but then I got in trouble... Darn!
I've had a lot of fun here, learning and playing with friends.
I'm very thankful for the people that have helped me get to where I am now... even if some of them are not here at Snug anymore.

As people say, "Some people will leave, but that's not the end of your friendship with them." Isn't that a nice one...?

I wish you all luck and happy good byes.

Year 6 Reflections - My time at Snug Primary' (excerpts)



I have improved a lot in the years that I've been at Snug Primary. One of my biggest achievements was getting into the S.R.C and being a Jeffery House Vice Captain. I really enjoyed Camp this year, because we learnt lots of new skills such as leadership roles and teamwork, surfing, and there were lots of new experiences for me. This year, when we took Daily PE, I was more of a

Over the years, Mrs
Manshanden has been
one of my favourite
teachers because she is
always there to have a
joke or cheer you up and
she always listens. The
plays have especially
been some of the best
experiences over my
Snug school years.

Grace



Leilani

I remember my very first day of kinder. I didn't know that you had to wait until recess to eat and Piper and I were getting a bit hungry, so we went to our bags to snack. I was halfway through my rainbow sprinkle teddy bear biscuit when suddenly Sharon was standing behind us! In Grade 1, Milla and I were going inside to get the 2:30pm notices basket and to our surprise there was a seagull flying around the classroom pooping everywhere! We ran to Mrs Hedge and she was just as scared as we were, but eventually got the seagull out. I am grateful for my time at Snug, and I am also excited to go to high school and learn new things.

"You only fail,when you stop trying."



My years at Snug
Primary School have
been incredible. This
being due to the people
involved along the way. I
have learnt so much
from this school; in
Maths, English, Social
Skills, Drama, the school
Plays every year, including Music, Rock Band
and so on. I couldn't be
more grateful for my
journey that I have had
with so many great experiences. I have gained
so much confidence
throughout my years at
Snug Primary. I couldn't
be more grateful for my
journey that I have had
with so many great
experiences. I have
gained so much
confidence throughout
my years and loved that
my grandma Mrs
Duqqan has worked and

Bella

been here at school.



Bailee

My first day of school is one I can never forget. I was laying on my pink bunk-bed with butterflies in my stomach while my family were talking outside. I crawled down the ladder and headed to my loungeroom, greeted by my mum, auntie, uncle, nan and pop. I got into my little dress and went off to school on the bus that was filled with big kids! I sat down and then I was off to my first day of school. The rest of it, a pleasant blur. My first teacher was Ms McGruther, a lovely woman of class. I genuinely know all of my teachers believed in me because I felt supported and encouraged. Mr Mac has especially helped me in my Maths this year. "Don't spend time beating on a wall, hoping to transform it into a door" – Coco Chanel



I moved schools to
Snug Primary in Grade
4. It was the best
choice I ever made.
This was also the year I
travelled around
Australia for 6 months,
with my teacher being
the amazing Mr.
Simsons.
Year 6 has hands down
been my favourite year.

The Camp at the start of the year was the best. My favourite part about the camp was the surfing. It was my very first-time surfing, and it was amazing. I fell off a couple of times but that's okay because it was still my first time surfing. And we get to do it again at the end of the year. The play this year, was my first ever play that I've performed in.

Callum

Year 6 Reflections - My time at Snug Primary' (excerpts)



Year 6 so far has been awesome, as there is so much more freedom in what you do, (if you can show you can do it with good independence). Our Camp at Blue Lagoon was super fun and all the activities kept me entertained and challenged. Genius Hour was fun as well, where I made a drone video and I learned more essential skills which was cool also. All the different *learning* activities have just kept me more engaged in school learning.

Quote: 'There is no real elevator to success...Just the times you have to take the stairs.'





Chloe

I have gone to this school for 8 years now from Kinder right up to Year 6. Snug Primary is a wonderful place where I have learnt a lot from being here. Through the years, I have made good friends with many people. I have made so many memories here at Snug, its sad to think about leaving forever, so I want to enjoy it while I still can. I have to leave and experience a new school, but sad because I have to leave some of my really good friends behind here with my memories. I will miss this school, it has taught me a lot.



In Grade two, I had Mrs
Brinkhoff and it was
probably the best year I
have had, as we did lots
of things and I had
heaps of my friends in
my class. I really liked
Mrs Brinkhoff because
she was very nice, and
we did lots of work and
learnt a lot of things.
Grade 3 was pretty good
too, I had Mrs Pullen
and I really liked Mrs
Pullen's parrot called
Marble.
I have really enjoyed my

I have really enjoyed my time at Snug Primary school, I will really miss all my besties ... And I will miss lots of

SNUG IS THE BEST!

Cale



Storm

My journey at Snug Primary began in early 2019 when I came to Snug from Kingston Primary School. The first extra curriculum activities I was involved in were guitar and choir. I have always loved music and instruments, so doing guitar and choir were great opportunities to expand my knowledge in music. I have made some amazing and strong friendships whilst being at this school. I will take all of my learning, experiences and memories with me to high school. I think this school has made me more wholesome as a person, with all of the social skills work and focus on Snug Cares. I value all of my

memories at Snug



I came to Snug in Prep and my first teacher was Mrs Garlick, and my first friend was Leilani. I never talked at all, not even to say that I was here in the roll call. My best memory was having the big classroom airplane where we had to make our own passports. It was really fun.

Grade 6 has probably been my favourite year at Snug. The things about grade 6 that I enjoyed the most were camp, all the fun new things we got to experience and all of my friendships.

I have loved being at Snug and I have had so many good enjoyable memories.

Claire